
December 16, 2021 
 
MR. JEFFREY DANKO 
JOHNSON CONTROLS, INC 
5757 N. GREEN BAY AVENUE 
MILWAUKEE, WI  53209 
 
MR. SCOTT WAHL 
TYCO FIRE PRODUCTS LP 
1 STANTON STREET 
MARINETTE, WI  54143 
 
Via Email Only to jeffrey.howard.danko@jci.com and scott.wahl@jci.com 
 

SUBJECT: Response to 2020 Potable Well Sampling Program Summary Report 
JCI/Tyco FTC PFAS, 2700 Industrial Parkway South, Marinette, WI 
BRRTS #02-38-580694  

 
Dear Mr. Danko and Mr. Wahl: 
 
On June 15, 2020, the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) received the Potable Well Sampling 
Program Summary Report (2020 PW Summary Report) for the above-referenced site. The report was submitted 
by Arcadis U.S., Inc. (Arcadis) on behalf of Johnson Controls, Inc. and Tyco Fire Products LP (JCI/Tyco) and 
was accompanied by the appropriate fee of $425 required under Wisconsin Administrative Code (Wis. Adm. 
Code) § NR 749.04(1), for formal DNR review and response.  
 
The DNR reviewed the report and issued a letter to JCI/Tyco on June 18, 2021 with directions for future PW 
Summary Reports. The introduction on the DNR’s June 2021 letter was focused on the Long-Term Potable Well 
Sampling Plan; however, it should have also stated that the letter also included the DNR’s review comments to 
the 2020 PW Summary Report. This letter is provided to JCI/Tyco to document that the DNR’s review of 2020 
PW Summary Report is complete. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Alyssa Sellwood, PE 
Complex Sites Project Manager  
Remediation & Redevelopment Program 
 
cc: Denice Nelson, JCI (via email: Denice.karen.nelson@jci.com)  

Bridget Kelly, DNR (via email: bridgetb.kelly@wisconsin.gov) 
 Jodie Peotter, DNR (via email: Jodie.Peotter@wisconsin.gov)  

 
 

Tony Evers, Governor 
Preston D. Cole, Secretary 

 Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 

State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
101 S. Webster Street 
Box 7921 
Madison WI  53707-7921 

 dnr.wi.gov 
wisconsin.gov Naturally WISCONSIN O PRINTED 

ON RECYCLED 
PAPER 


